
 

 

 

25th August 2021 

 

Private Plan Change – Further Information Request 

 

CCKV Maitai Dev Co LP and Bayview Nelson Limited received the Further Information Request from 

Nelson City Council on 3rd August 2021. 

We are pleased the Private Plan Change has progressed to this next step in the Plan Change Process.  

The Further Information Request has provided a helpful opportunity to further test and improve the 

proposal. There is a significant process yet to come, with further opportunities for testing, 

submissions, and refinement.   We look forward to getting that process underway as soon as 

possible and would welcome the opportunity to work through issues as they arise.     

Our multidisciplinary team have put together a comprehensive response which is now with Nelson 

City Council. 

 

Further information relating to the Maitahi Bayview Plan Change Request can be found here: 

http://www.nelson.govt.nz/environment/nelson-resource-management-plan/nelson-resource-

management-plan-2/private-plan-changes/private-plan-change-28-maitahi-bayview/ 
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